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Increase A&E to the allowable 30% limit due to staff changes and additional coordination that was necessary fonlcE

weed and livestock control.

Project Funding:

The total cost of the project for the purpose of this Agreement changes as follows:

Old Amount New Amount
Amount % Amount %
RCO - SALMON FED PROJ $42,500.00 85.00% $42,500.00 85.00%
Project Sponsor $7,500.00 15.00% $7,500.00 15.00%
Total Project Cost $50,000.00 100% $50,000.00 100%
Admin Limit $0.00 0.00% $0.00 5.00%
A&E Limit $10,401.00 26.27% $11,538.00 30.00%

Agreement Terms
In all other respects the Agreement, to which this is an Amendment, and attachments thereto, shall
remain in full force and effect. In witness whereof the parties hereto have executed this Amendment.
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Caromile, Kay (RCO)

From: Megan Stewart <meganaccd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 10:06 AM

To: Caromile, Kay (RCO)

Cc: 'Colleen Ozard'

Subject: 13-1405 AA&E

Hello Kay,

I would appreciate if we can increase the allowable AA&E amount for the IMW Riparian Restoration to the 30% of the
grant amount. We have no intentions to request above 30% for this grant.

This project has required additional administrative and technical assistance oversight due to staffing changes as well as
concerns that have arisen during implementation of the project. We are in the process of addressing the weed concern
and will most likely be making a request for an increase in the budget to provide weed control which was not originally
in the budget. The process of developing a weed management plan has been time consuming and required additional
coordination with the landowner and local weed board but is complete and we are waiting for a cost estimate from a
local weed control contractor. Once we have that we can budget and plan for the remainder of the project which will
help us determine if an additional request is needed. In addition, we were not aware that cattle would be occasionally
moved through the project site so a plan had to be put in place to ensure the irrigation system would not be
damaged/impacted which required more time to be spent coordinating with the landowner, contractor and local
cattleman.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this request, please contact me as soon as possible.

Thanks,

Megan Stewart

District Programs & Operations Coordinator
Asotin County Conservation District

Direct: 509-552-8100

Main: 509-552-8117

www.asotincd.net



